
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE VISION 

THE REALITY 

THE FUTURE 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Vision for the Stroud Route 66 
Coliseum allowed for the construction 

of a $9.5 million facility to host 
various events not only locally, but 

statewide and beyond in scope. 

The Coliseum is more than a 
building…The Coliseum is an 

experience. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Reality is a stunning lobby… 

…a full color four-sided 
scoreboard… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…and an inspiring view of 
the arena. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additionally The Coliseum 
has a Hospitality/Meeting 

Room with every 
convenience and large 

dressing rooms. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Coliseum features 
Men’s and Women’s 

Training Rooms as well as 
Cheer/Pom Dressing Areas.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The accommodations of the 
Stroud Route 66 Coliseum 
create a unique experience 

for your events.  



Superintendent:   Mr. Joe Van Tuyl  jvantuyl@stroud.k12.ok.us 

High School Principal:  Mr. Jerry Martin jerry.martin@stroud.k12.ok.us 

Dean of Students:  Mr. Jim Campbell  jim.campbell@stroud.k12.ok.us 

Make the Stroud Route 66 
Coliseum a part of your 

Future. We would be 
delighted to have the 

opportunity to host your next 
event.  

Contact us at 918-968-2542. 
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